
Alisha C, Jake S,
Sophia D, Ashaal A,

Tobi-Jaye B, Poppy A,
Pearl L, Tiffe R,
Raya T, Luiza P,
Yara S, Toby SB,

Jenson M, Ibrahim K,
Jessica N, Myles C,

Lincoln B, Liliana C,
Lexi F, Leo D, 

Tomas G

Class 6's assembly for the Harvest Festival will take place
on Friday 20th October at 2:45pm. Parents/carers of
children in Class 6 are welcome to attend. 

Also on that day, we are asking for all children to bring
into school non-perishable food stuffs that we can collect
for our Harvest. These can include tinned foods,
packaged food , dried pasta/rice etc. All of the donations
we receive will be taken to the Store House Pantry at the
Newbury UCAN, which provides support for the
immediate area. Thank you in advance for your
generosity. 

Children are expected to wear school uniform on this day. 
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - Stella C
Class 2 - Anna E
Class 3 - Emmie T
Class 4 - Arabella H
Class 5 - Thomas W
Class 6 - Tomas G 
Class 7 - Ruby-River P  
Class 8 - Hope A
Class 9 - Renad T
Class 10 - Raya T
Class 11 - Dakota G 

GOLD SCROLL

CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term

is Respect. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE
WEEK

‘Honor one another above
yourselves.’ Romans 12:10

HARVEST FESTIVAL



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk or follow us on 

                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green: 100% - 95%
Yellow: 94.9% - 90%

Red: Below 90% 
 

CONGESTION AT THE GATES
We know that start times and home times can be very busy
in and around school grounds, especially outside the
school gates. However, for health and safety reasons,
please can parents/carers be mindful of other pedestrians,
especially the children, using the pavements to ensure that
people do not need to walk on the road.
Thank you for your continued support.

THINGS COMING UP
Friday 20th October - Harvest Assembly with Class 6
24th & 25th October - Parent Consultations (phone appointments) - School will be in
touch regarding booking
Friday 27th October - Wear Red Day (Show Racism the Red Card)
Friday 27th October - School closes for half term

INAPPROPRIATE LANGUAGE
Please can we remind parents about the use of
inappropriate language on the school premises.
Unfortunately, we have received some concerns regarding
swearing whilst dropping off and picking up children.

WEAR RED DAY
On Friday 27th October, children are invited to wear red to
raise awareness of the campaign ‘Show Racism the Red
Card’. Children do not need to bring any donations or
money on this day.








